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  We  oppose the Lizzie Bourne Station proposed development.

 We demand that the Mount Washington  Commission conduct a thorough, independent
Environmental and Climate Assessment of the Summit Region and the entirety of Mt. Washington.

 The Master Plan 1970  needs to be appropriately  updated since it was written 50 years ago when
acid rain  and other flora and fauna  issues were just being initially understood and environmental
impact statements through NEPA were first being adopted by states and I beliveNH did not adopt
until a few years later.

In the  June 10 master plan meeting, Senator Bradley rejected Wemyss’—and repeated public—calls
for an environmental assessment first. The Commission, lacking a quorum, informally adopted the
Draft MP it released to the public on July 5.

 

 The July 5,2022 draft was hastily adopted  without proper input in a publicized public forum. Until
the draft new master plan has had professional and public input  we reject the July 5, 2022 Draft
Master Plan in its entirety and demand that no MWC Master Plan be written after a credible
Environmental and Climate Assessment has been complete . This assessment must  include
environmental professionals such  as ornithologists, botanists , landscape architects, environmental
climate scientists. We also demand that the public (residents of the state, state specialists  be given
the information and  have time to respond  and supply their input  before the master plan is
finalized.

Sincerely Charlene Browne

Richard Davis

North Conway, NH


